Bnai Zion Ladies' Auxiliary of Homewood:—A meeting of ladies residing in the Homewood-Brushton districts was held at the home of Mrs.

A. Levitan, Homewood, on Wednesday, February 25th, for the purpose of forming a women's Auxiliary of the Bnai Zion Congregation, the object of this society being mainly to help the men of these districts in their task of raising funds to build a synagogue and Talmud Torah.

'The Women's Auxiliary of the Bnai Zion Congregation, Homewood and Brushton." The following officers were elected temporarily: President, Mrs. D. Appleman; Secretary, Miss Ray Cohen; Treasurer, Mrs. M. Sniderman.

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday evening, March 9th, at 8:00 o'clock in the home of Mrs. J. Nathan, 111 Brushton Avenue. All Jewish women of Homewood, Brushton and Wilkinsburg who are interested in the spiritual welfare of the community are cordally invited. Anyone desiring to enroll before that date is kindly requested to communicate with the Secretary, Miss Ray Cohen, 111 Brushton Avenue, Pittsburgh.